
 
26 Jun 2022 
 
Dear Students and Friends, 
 
Update on Shipping Status of Awam Vajra Armor Protection Wheels 
 
Today we would like to share updates on the shipping status of the 
Awam Vajra Armor Protection Wheels. 
 
With reference to the last Facebook post on 1 June 2022 on the 
estimated shipping dates of 15 Jun (Asia), 22 Jun (EU) and 29 Jun 2022 
(USA), we regret to inform that we are unable to fulfil the shipping of the 
protection wheels on these dates. 
 
Due to the very strict covid rules and lockdowns in many Chinese 
provinces for the past month, our supplier faced some difficulties in 
shipping the protection wheels on time to our Awam Sangha in China.  
 
At the time of this posting, we have received an update from the Awam 
Sangha in China on the shipping status. All pendants are already being 
shipped out from Yushu, Tibet, last week and will transit in Hong Kong 
before reaching Singapore (destination).  
 
Therefore, our Singapore Sangha are still waiting for the arrival of the 
pendants. Once they receive the pendants, all orders will be shipped out 
without delay after packing. All buyers will receive an email confirmation 
with shipping number and link to track your package.  
 
Henceforth, we seek your understanding and patience regards to 
delayed shipping and delivery.  
 
However, should you feel you are unable to wait any longer and do wish 
to cancel your order, kindly write to awamvajraarmor@gmail.com and 
indicate your order number for order cancellation, we will process your 
refund within seven days.  
 
Do be assured that Rinpoche is always being updated on the number of 
online orders and the shipping status etc. As such, in view of the 
delayed shipping, Rinpoche has written a short memo 
(https://awamvajraarmor.com/latestmemo26jun22/) to all buyers.  
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Hereby, we are pleased to share with everyone some blessed videos 
and photos sent to us by our Awam Sangha where they did prayers near 
the holy site of Yachen Gar Monastery, Ganzi, Tibet before shipping the 
protection wheels from Yushu, Tibet.  
 
Each protection wheel order will be given a red cord necklace thread 
and a card explaining the benefits of the Vajra Armor protection wheel 
(currently in Chinese and Tibetan only). 
 
We are extremely grateful and thankful to our Awam Sangha in China for 
their time and effort, love and care in supporting Rinpoche’s Awam Vajra 
Armor Protection Wheel Project.  
 
Should you have any other questions related to your order, kindly email: 
awamvajraarmor@gmail.com, we will try our best to assist and answer 
to your queries. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
Admin  
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